PROGRESS REPORT:

Spring Financial Campaign

February 5, 1974

Dear Comrades,

Today marks the beginning of the YSA's fund drive to
raise $36,000. As of today we have already received $721.00.
To be on schedule for our first scoreboard, we will need to
receive #1,799.00 more by February 12, which is 7% of our
national goal.

Scoreboards will be drawn up every Tuesday, and will
include all payments received on that day.

We have not received many local budgets for the spring.
By now locals should have mapped out their plans for meeting
their fund drive goals and local expenses, and should send a
copy of their budget to the National Office.

Comradely,

Delppnt Welrd GW
Delpfine Welch

YSA Financial Director
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